Department of Energy
Washington, DC 20585

November 1, 2017

Via Email

(info@memowell.com)
Memowell Corp.

RE: Case No. 2014-SW-29006

Dear I

On October 15, 2014, Department of Energy (“DOE”) issued a Notice of Noncompliance
Determination to Memowell Corporation (“Memowell”) for one showerhead basic model
based on DOE testing after a Test Notice. DOE issued a Notice of Allowance on December
3, 2014, and a Notice of Proposed Civil Penalty on October 14, 2015.

REDACTED

According to the California Secretary of State, Memowell dissolved on July 3, 2017.

This case is now closed. If you have any questions, you may contact me at
christina.studt@hg.doe.gov.

Sincerely,
/S/

Christina Studt
Trial Attomey






